
 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

First Grading Period (24 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
Matter and 
Energy 

Supporting: 
 
6.5C The student knows the 
differences between elements and 
compounds. The student is expected 
to identify the formation of a new 
substance by using the evidence of a 
possible chemical change such as 
production of a gas, change in 
temperature, production of a 
precipitate, or color change. 
 
Aligned: 
 
6.5A The student knows the 
differences between elements and 
compounds. The student is expected 
to know that an element is a pure 
substance represented by chemical 
symbols. 
 
6.5D The student knows the 
differences between elements and 
compounds. The student is expected 
to identify the formation of a new 
substance by using the evidence of a 
possible chemical change such as 
production of a gas, change in 
temperature, production of a 
precipitate, or color change. 
 
 
 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 

 
 

Aug 22- 
Sept 23 

 

(24 days) 
 

Holiday  
Sept 5 

 
CCA 

By campus 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

  

Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.5A 

6.5C 

6.5D 



 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Second Grading Period (25 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
Matter and 
Energy 

Supporting: 
 
6.6A The student knows matter has 
physical properties that can be used 
for classification. The student is 
expected to compare metals, 
nonmetals, and metalloids using 
physical properties such as luster, 
conductivity, or malleability. 
 
6.8A The student knows force and 
motion are related to potential and 
kinetic energy. The student is 
expected to compare and contrast 
potential and kinetic energy. 
 
6.9C The student knows that the Law 
of Conservation of Energy states that 
energy can neither be created nor 
destroyed, it just changes form. The 
student is expected to demonstrate 
energy transformations such as energy 
in a flashlight battery changes from 
chemical energy to electrical energy to 
light energy. 
 
Aligned: 

 
6.9A The student knows that the Law 
of Conservation of Energy states that 
energy can neither be created nor 
destroyed, it just changes form. The 
student is expected to investigate 
methods of thermal energy transfer, 
including conduction, convection, and 
radiation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Identify as a property. 
Continues in next grading period. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
JASON Project 
Infinite Potential –Coaster Creator 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Sept 26 –  
Oct 28 

(25 days) 
 
 

CCA 
By campus 

 

Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.6A 

6.8A 

6.9A 

6.9B 

6.9C – will continue in 3rd GP 

http://www.jason.org/


 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Second Grading Period (25 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

6.9B The student knows that the Law 
of Conservation of Energy states that 
energy can neither be created nor 
destroyed, it just changes form. The 
student is expected to verify through 
investigations that thermal energy 
moves in a predictable pattern from 
warmer to cooler until all the 
substances attain the same 
temperature such as an ice cube 
melting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

  



 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Third Grading Period (29 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
 
Matter and 
Energy 
 
Force, Motion 
and Energy 

Supporting: 

 
6.9C The student knows that the Law 
of Conservation of Energy states that 
energy can neither be created nor 
destroyed, it just changes form. The 
student is expected to demonstrate 
energy transformations such as 
energy in a flashlight battery changes 
from chemical energy to electrical 
energy to light energy. 
 
6.8D The student knows force and 
motion are related to potential and 
kinetic energy. The student is 
expected to measure and graph 
changes in motion. 
 
Aligned: 
 
6.7A The student knows that some of 
Earth's energy resources are available 
on a nearly perpetual basis, while 
others can be renewed over a 
relatively short period of time. Some 
energy resources, once depleted, are 
essentially nonrenewable. The 
student is expected to research and 
debate the advantages and 
disadvantages of using coal, oil, 
natural gas, nuclear power, biomass, 
wind, hydropower, geothermal, and 
solar resources. 
 
6.7B The student knows that some of 
Earth's energy resources are available 
on a nearly perpetual basis, while 
others can be renewed over a 
relatively short period of time. Some 
energy resources, once depleted, are 
essentially nonrenewable. The 
student is expected to design a logical 
plan to manage energy resources in 
the home, school, or community. 
 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 

JASON Project Infinite 

Potential Mission 4: 
Energy Independence - Quest 
for Sustainable Resources 
Energy Security – Powering our 
Future 

 

JASON Project Terminal 

Velocity The Fast and The 
Curious 

 
 

 

 
 

Oct. 31- 
Dec. 16 

(29 days) 
 

Staff 
Development/ 

Student 
Holiday: 
Nov. 8 

Nov. 21-22 
 

Holiday: 
Nov. 23-25 

 
CCA by 
campus 

 

Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.9C –continued from 2nd GP 

6.8E 

6.7A 

6.7B 

6.8B 

6.8D 

 

http://www.jason.org/
http://www.jason.org/


 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Third Grading Period (29 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

6.8B The student knows force and 
motion are related to potential and 
kinetic energy. The student is 
expected to identify and describe the 
changes in position, direction, and 
speed of an object when acted upon 
by unbalanced forces. 
 
6.8E The student knows force and 
motion are related to potential and 
kinetic energy. The student is 
expected to investigate how inclined 
planes and pulleys can be used to 
change the amount of force to move 
an object. 
 
 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

  



 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Fourth Grading Period (33 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
Matter and 
Energy 
 
Force, Motion 
and Energy 

 
Supporting: 
 
6.6B The student knows matter has 
physical properties that can be used 
for classification. The student is 
expected to calculate density to 
identify an unknown substance. 
 
6.8C The student knows force and 
motion are related to potential and 
kinetic energy. The student is 
expected to calculate average speed 
using distance and time 
measurements. 
 

Aligned: 
 
6.5B The student knows the 
differences between elements and 
compounds. The student is expected 
to recognize that a limited number of 
the many known elements comprise 
the largest portion of solid Earth, living 
matter, oceans, and the atmosphere. 
 
6.6C The student knows matter has 
physical properties that can be used 
for classification. The student is 
expected to test the physical 
properties of minerals, including 
hardness, color, luster, and streak. 
 
6.10B The student understands the 
structure of Earth, the rock cycle, and 
plate tectonics. The student is 
expected to classify rocks as 
metamorphic, igneous, or sedimentary 
by the processes of their formation. 
 

 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JASON Project Tectonic Fury Master 

Mines, Minerals Used in Your 
Home, Classifying Rocks, Rock Match, The 
Rock Cycle 
 

 

 
Jan 3- 

Feb. 17 
(33 days) 

 
Staff Dev./ 

Student 
Holiday 
Jan. 2 

 
Holiday: 
Jan 16 

 
CCA  

By campus 
 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

  

Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.8C 

6.6B 

6.6C 

6.5B 

6.10B 

 

http://www.jason.org/


 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Fifth Grading Period (33 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
 
Earth and Space 

Supporting: 
 
6.11B The student understands the 
organization of our solar system and 
the relationships among the various 
bodies that comprise it. The student is 
expected to understand that gravity is 
the force that governs the motion of 
our solar system. 
 

Aligned: 
 
6.10A The student understands the 
structure of Earth, the rock cycle, and 
plate tectonics. The student is 
expected to build a model to illustrate 
the structural layers of Earth, including 
the inner core, outer core, mantle, 
crust, asthenosphere, and lithosphere. 
 
6.10C The student understands the 
structure of Earth, the rock cycle, and 
plate tectonics. The student is 
expected to identify the major 
tectonic plates, including Eurasian, 
African, Indo-Australian, Pacific, North 
American, and South American. 
 
6.10D The student understands the 
structure of Earth, the rock cycle, and 
plate tectonics. The student is 
expected to describe how plate 
tectonics causes major geological 
events such as ocean basins, 
earthquakes, volcanic eruptions, and 
mountain building. 
 
6.11A The student understands the 
organization of our solar system and 
the relationships among the various 
bodies that comprise it. The student is 
expected to describe the physical 
properties, locations, and movements 
of the Sun, planets, Galilean moons, 
meteors, asteroids, and comets. 
 

 
 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 
 
 
JASON Project Tectonic Fury Landform 
Detectives 
Tectonic Fury Vocabulary Challenge 
JASON Project 
Space:  Mysteries of Earth and Mars – 
Extreme Microbes 
 

 

 
Feb. 22- 
Apr. 15 

(33 days) 
 

Holiday: 
Mar. 14-18 

Mar. 25 
 
 

CCA  
By campus 

 
 

Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.10A 

6.10C 

6.10D 

6.11B 

6.11A 

6.11C 

 

http://www.jason.org/
http://www.jason.org/


 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Fifth Grading Period (33 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

6.11C The student understands the 
organization of our solar system and 
the relationships among the various 
bodies that comprise it. The student is 
expected to describe the history and 
future of space exploration, including 
the types of equipment and 
transportation needed for space 
travel. 
 
 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

  



 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Sixth Grading Period (33 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

 
 
Organisms and 
Environments 

 
Supporting: 
 
6.12D The student knows all 
organisms are classified into Domains 
and Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to identify the basic 
characteristics of organisms, including 
prokaryotic or eukaryotic, unicellular 
or multicellular, autotrophic or 
heterotrophic, and mode of 
reproduction, that further classify 
them in the currently recognized 
Kingdoms. 
 

Aligned: 
 
6.12A The student knows all 
organisms are classified into Domains 
and Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to understand that all 
organisms are composed of one or 
more cells. 
 
6.12B The student knows all 
organisms are classified into Domains 
and Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to recognize that the 
presence of a nucleus determines 
whether a cell is prokaryotic or 
eukaryotic. 
 
 
 

 

Scientific Investigation and 
Reasoning 
(Process Skills are Implemented 
throughout instruction and are not 
taught in isolation) 
6.1 A, B 
6.2 A, B, C, D, E 
6.3 A, B, C, D 
6.4 A, B 
 
 
 

 
Apr 17-  June 

1 
(33 days) 

 
 

Holiday: 
May 29 

 
 

CCA 
By campus 

 
 
 Suggested Order of Instruction 

6.12B 

6.12D 

6.12A 

6.12C 

6.12E 

6.12F 



 

Grade 6 Science        2016-2017 

 
 

Sixth Grading Period (33 days) 
 Standards Including, but not limited to… Days 

6.12C The student knows all 
organisms are classified into Domains 
and Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to recognize that the 
broadest taxonomic classification of 
living organisms is divided into 
currently recognized Domains. 
 
6.12E The student knows all organisms 
are classified into Domains and 
Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to describe biotic and 
abiotic parts of an ecosystem in which 
organisms interact. 
 
6.12F The student knows all organisms 
are classified into Domains and 
Kingdoms. Organisms within these 
taxonomic groups share similar 
characteristics which allow them to 
interact with the living and nonliving 
parts of their ecosystem. The student 
is expected to diagram the levels of 
organization within an ecosystem, 
including organism, population, 
community, and ecosystem. 
 

Process Skills will not be tested in isolation. These skills will be incorporated into at least 40% of the test 
questions from the content reporting categories and will be reported along with the content standards. 

 

 

 

 

 


